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An update on Standard Electric and the impact of of COVID-19 on our associates, customers and suppliers.

Dear valued customer:

We, like so many of you, are assessing the situation surrounding Coronavirus

(COVID-19) and its impact on supply chain. Please be assured we are committed to 

maintaining our high level of service, while protecting the health of our associates. 

We want to let you know that as of this date, we have received no statement from 

any of our suppliers that our shipments are delayed due to the impact of the virus. 

Beyond simply monitoring the situation, however, we are also taking the following 

active measures to reduce the impact felt by you and your companies:

We are in continuous communication with our key suppliers to identify any

component shortages. As information is received, we will proactively reach out

to impacted customers with updated information.

We have added additional steps to our processes to allow quicker

communication of any unforeseen supply chain disruptions.

Our account managers are available to you to help address any specific

concerns.

Our website allows you access to pricing and order placement 24/7. CLICK
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HERE to access it.

Need technical help? Through our Remote Access capability we can assist

you from the comfort of your work station on technical issues or concerns. 

Give us a call or click HERE.

We plan to remain proactive and will continue to update you as necessary. We 

appreciate your business and understanding during this global health emergency. 

The health and safety of everyone remains our top priority.

Sincerely,

Larry Stern
President

Standard Electric Supply Co.
222 N Emmber Lane

Milwaukee, WI 53233

T: 414-231-2500

F: 414-272-8111

Standard Electric Supply Co., 222 N Emmber Ln, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53223, 414-272-8100
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